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COMMUNICATION OF 15 FEBRUARY 1995 RECEIVED FROM 
THE PERMANENT MISSION OF ARGENTINA TO 

THE INTERNATIONAL ATOMIC ENERGY AGENCY 
 
 
1. The Director General has received a letter of 15 February 1995 from the Permanent 
Mission of Argentina concerning the deposit by Argentina of its instrument of ratification 
of the Treaty on the Non-Proliferation of Nuclear Weapons. 
 
2. At the request of the Permanent Mission, the text of the letter is attached hereto. 
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TEXT OF LETTER OF 15 FEBRUARY 1995 RECEIVED FROM 
THE PERMANENT MISSION OF ARGENTINA 

 
 
 
Mr. Director General, 
 
 I have the honour to inform you that the Republic of Argentina has deposited, on 
February 10th, 1995 in Washington D.C., United States of America, the Instrument of 
Ratification of the Non-Proliferation Treaty for Nuclear Weapons. 
 
 Please accept the assurances of my highest esteem and consideration. 
 
 
 
         Vienna, February 15th, 1995 
 
 
 
         (signed)  Andrés Pesci-Bourel 
                         Ambassador 
             Permanent Representative 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To the Director General 
of the International Atomic Energy Agency 
Dr. Hans Blix 
Vienna 
 


